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Dear Chair,

Uzbekistan welcomes delegation of the Republic of Korea and thank for submitting the National report at the 4th cycle of UPR.
We commend the Government of the Republic of Korea for its strong efforts and progress in protecting and promoting human rights through various measures outlined in the National Report.

We welcome the adoption of the Act on the Prevention of Human Trafficking and the Protection of Victims.

We positively assess the fact that the execution of death sentences in the Republic of Korea has not been carried out since 1998.

Uzbekistan recommends the following to the Republic of Korea:

1) Continue efforts on abolishing the death penalty at the legislative level.
2) Take further measures to protect rights of migrants and vulnerable groups.
We wish the Republic of Korea all success in its Review.

Thank you for you attention.
